News

Upcoming SBMS meetings

Posted by Courtney Duncan

Tags: Meetings

With the State of California and California counties in the process of re-opening businesses early this summer, SBMS is considering returning to in-person meetings at the American Legion Hall in Corona. We are in the process now of determining what the rules and restrictions will be for such meetings and currently looking at either the July or August meeting for a test run. The June 3 meeting will be held on Cactus and Zoom as it has been for the last several months. Before committing to anything we will have a discussion (likely online) and some sort of plebiscite of the membership about their individual intentions.

Watch this space over the coming weeks for further information.